Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DE ORO

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent
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May 24, 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 451 ,s.2023

ATTENDANCE TO THE 2023 GLOBAL LEADERS CONFERENCE

To: Krystal Joy Clamares
Secondary School Teacher
Lorenzo S. Sarmiento Sr. NHS

1. This has reference to the letter of invitation from the Tomorrow International
Institute, Davao City, dated May 17, 2023, re: Invitation to the 2023 Global
Leaders Conference on June 14-18, 2023 in Bangkok, Thailand.

2. In line with this, the invited personnel may attend the aforementioned
conference on Official Time.

3. Please be reminded that the participation of DepEd personnel is voluntary,
and in adherence to DO no. 9, s.2005 on Instituting Measures to Increase
Engaged Time-on Task, and compliance to DO no. 012, s. 2023 on the
Moratorium on the implementation of DO no. 001, s. 2020, and DO no. 030,
s.2021, on Multi-Year Implementing Guidelines on the Allocation and
Utilization of the Human Resource Development Fund for Teachers and
School Leaders shall be strictly observed.

4. Immediate dissemination and strict compliance with this Memorandum is

directed.

CRISTY C. EPE

Schools Division Superintend;n/%/

Encl.: Letter rewuest
Reference: None
FN: HRDS_Inv/Irg

. Address: Capitol Complex, Brgy. Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro
. Contact No0.0951-387-1728 (TNT); 0915-399-7779 (Globe)

- Email Address: davaodeoro@deped.gov.ph

Website: www.depeddavaodeoro.ph
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2023 GLOBAL LEADER’S CONFERENCE

Dear Ma’am Epe,
Warmest Greetings from TII!

TII (Tomorrow International Institute, [nc.) is an international private institution that provides innovative
and quality training, workshop, and interactive team building activity that focuses more on an individual's
emotional and aptitude growth.

It is with great delight to invite Ms. Krystal Joy Clamares, Master Teacher I, Secretary, Division
Federation of Supreme Student Government Advisers of DepEd Davao de Oro as a coach to the upcoming
2023 Global Leader’s Conference on June 14-18, 2023 in Bangkok, Thailand with the theme “For the
Social Betterment”. The event is a gathering of student leaders to solve a certain problem in their locals
that can change the world. Through this event, youth social problems including the huge number of
teenage pregnancy rates, HIV/STD cases, individuals with poor mental health amidst the pandemic,
unsolved problems of the indigenous community, and other social issues will be the subjects for project
planning. The winning project will be receiving prizes.

We are looking forward to hearing from you soon regarding this new venture and beginning that promises
to be a very profitable relationship for us both. Your participation can be a great avenue in magnifying
the objectives of the event and encouraging student leaders to take part in solving issues of society.

In the meantime, if you have questions and clarifications, please do not hesitate to get in touch through
the following contact details: 0920 986 8430 or email us at tiiph2019@gmail.com.

Thank you for your consideration and we are looking forward to hearing from you soon.

We bring hope to the future,




